
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WAVERLEY BASKETBALL ASSOCIATION 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

 

I am very pleased to announce that I have appointed Eric 

Minerve to the position of Junior Boys Coaching Director and 

Senior Men’s Coaching Director for the 2011 / 2012 seasons. 

 

Eric has done a very good job for Waverley over the last few 

years in these positions and will continue to assist Waverley in 

their efforts to become a leading Representative Club in the 

future. 

 

In more good news, Andrew Kelly will join our Waverley 

administration office. Andrew will be involved with media 

contacts, website activity, domestic competitions and venue 

development. He will be working directly with Shane Palmer 

who is the Waverley Basketball Association Manager. Andrew 

will commence with us in early October. 

 

 

Yours Faithfully, 

 
M.J.Bullock 

General Manager 


